
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 26th May 

 Diary Dates 
Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June – HALF TERM 
 
Monday 5th June 
BACK TO SCHOOL 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 6th June 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 7th June 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Formula Goblin race day 
Mill Lane disco – Y3-6 - 6-8pm 
 
Thursday 8th June 
Singing club: charity gig rehearsal - 6.30-7.30pm 
at Mill Lane 
 
Friday 9th June 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Holt Road disco – YR and Y1 – 4.30-6pm 
Holt Road disco – Y1 and Y2 – 6-7.30pm 
 
 

House Points this week :      
1st: Sandringham 
2nd: Holkham 
3rd: Felbrigg 
4th: Blickling 
 
House Point totals so 
far this year: 
1st: Holkham - 99 
2nd: Sandringham - 87 
3rd: Blickling - 68 
4th: Felbrigg - 58 

 

Attendance Award 
Well done to class 5P who have had 98.42% 

attendance this week! 
 

Celebration Certificates 
Darcey Watts, James Gill, Ava Apperley-

Schoenherr, Rose Kiddle, Sophie Keeble, Ella Genc, 
Connor Green D’Eath, Isabelle Abbott, Oliver Elder-
Myhill, Jack Scott and Jack Tink. Lily Soanes, George 
Henery, Reece Buck, Liam Egmore, Mary Sokalsky, 
Ashton McKinney, Hollie Thompson, Alisha Buxton, 

Georgia Watts, Bradley Dagniho  
and Jasmine Wilde.  

Just a note….. 
Well done Year 2 and Year 6 
A big well done to all our children in Years 2 and 6 who have 
taken the statutory SATs tests this half term. It can be quite a 
stressful time, particularly for the Year 6 children who are more 
aware of taking them than the younger ones, however they all 
tried their best and made their teachers proud. The results from 
the Year 6 (which are marked externally) will be sent to us in 
July so we will be able to inform parents and children at our last 
Assertive Mentoring session in the last week of term.   
 
Design a Road Safety Poster – win Outside Live tickets 
We have sent home a poster design sheet for every child today. 
Please read through the information – there is a chance for 10 
children to win £20 each if their design is chosen as one of the 
winners. On top of that, the child will also receive a free family 
ticket to a concert of their choice at Taverham Hall in July. 
Entries must be sent in to school by Friday 16th June. Good luck! 
 
Year 6 London residential 
Although it was only last week, it already feels a long time ago 
that some of our Year 6 children went to London for their 
residential trip. We all had an amazing time visiting some of 
London’s famous sites such as: the Natural History and Science 
Museums, the London Eye, HMS Belfast, taking a Thames river 
cruise and seeing Buckingham Palace. The highlight had to be 
watching The Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre, which was 
outstanding. A big thank you to the children who went for making 
it a memorable experience for Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton, Mr 
Patient and Mrs Cooke, and of course thank you to those 
members of staff for giving up their own time to take the children 
in the first place. If you haven’t seen them already, there are 
photos from the visit in an album on our Facebook page entitled 
London 2017. 
 
Year 6 Filmmakers 
Those children in Year 6 who did not go to London spent their 
days last week planning, rehearsing, creating and editing their 
own short films which will be taken to our Nebula Film Festival at 
the Forum on Thursday 29th June. The children were tasked with 
composing their own four minute films highlighting the dangers 
of the internet and suggesting ways that children might keep 
themselves safe when online. The theme of online safety was 
chosen to link with The Breck Foundation who will be delivering 
workshops to some of our older children later this term. 
Invitations will be sent out nearer the time to parents of children 
whose films will be shown at the festival.  
 
Holt Road Lunch Forms 
Please can you hand in your lunch forms to the office as soon as 
possible. 
 
Sports Day: Thursday 15th June 

We will be holding separate events this year for each site. Holt Road will 
be during the morning, Mill Lane in the afternoon. 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 

4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday Mathletics - lunchtimes  

Tuesday Tennis – with Miss 
Mooney (starts 6th June) 
Musicals – with Mrs 
Andrews (starts 13th June) 

Recorders – (lunchtimes) with 
Miss Blyth 

Wednesday  Dance Club – with Cat 
Formula Goblin Club with Mr 
Patient and Miss Blyth 

Thursday World Art – with Mrs 
Gulley (starts 13th June) 

Korfball Club with Miss 
Greenwood 
Singing Club with Miss Starling 

Friday   

PTA News 
Summer Fayre 

Keep Saturday 1st July free as it is our annual summer 
fayre. If you would like to have a stall at the event 

please contact Sue Smith via the email address below. 
We are asking for £15 a stall together with a small 

donation for the raffle. We will be having a 
performance ring and already have TKF karate and 

some gymnasts on the bill. If you have any other ideas 
for performers please contact Sue. There will also be 
pony rides and bouncy castles etc for the children to 

enjoy throughout the day. 
 

Donations 
We are looking for donations of empty Pringles tins 

and coffee cans for our ping pong game at the Summer 
Fayre.  

 
School discos 

Mill Lane - Wednesday 7th June – 6-8pm 
Holt Road – Friday 9th June – 4.30-6pm and 6-7.30pm 

 
Film Club 

Mill Lane – Wednesday 21st June 
The Lego Batman Movie 

Tickets available after half term 
 
If you are able to offer help to the PTA please contact 

our chair Sue Smith via email at 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com or the office at 

office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

 

Church News 
 

Our new theme for Collective Worship this half 
term was Forgiveness. Reverend Margaret 

visited us during the first week of this term to 
introduce the value to the children through an 
assembly on both sites. We have explored this 

theme throughout this half term.  
 

Open the Book 
In Open the Book sessions today we heard a 

parable - a story with a meaning told by 
Jesus. It can be found in Matthew's Gospel 

Chapter 21, verses 28-32. 

 
In the story a man has two sons. He tells one 

of them to go and work in a vineyard. The 
first son refuses at first but later changes his 

mind. The second son says that he will go 
but changes his mind and does not do so. 

The story teaches us that people who don't 
do what is right can change and do the right 

thing. It also teaches us that some people 
who think that what they do is right don't 
always do so. We can learn from the story 

that everyone is equally important. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Visit our School website at: 
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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